
GEBELEIN

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore 
112 Bellevue Avenue 
Newport, Rhode Island. 

Dear Mr. Moore,

I am owing you a letter of thanks 
in acknowledgment of your payment of the day before 
Christmas and greetings of the season when I trust 
your good wishes were understood to be reciprocated 
from here.

The items sent in September have 
remained on memorandum, and as proposed in my letter 
of December 11 last when presumably you accepted 
the deferment of billing to this year, may now be 
charged as of February 1?

The enclosed referring to the 
balance on the 1962 undertaking should have gone 
out earlier this month.

While I have been allowed to 
become aware of situations of one or two early fine 
pieces held by owners at high appraisals, I have no 
proposals of further items to tempt your interest 
as I write this.

Silversmiths

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

January 30, 1964

Very truly yours,

 J. Herbert Gebelein


